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From Mr Randall –

Officer Joe Knapp came to 
Bentheim on Wednesday to show 
our 4th graders the proper way 

to hang our flag.  Thank you 
Officer Knapp!

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR
We are so excited to share that we will be 
having our Fall Scholastic Book Fair in the 
Bentheim Library Oct. 17-19.  More details to 

come.  Hope you see you there!!

SAVE THE DATE

Fall weather has officially 
arrived and so have some 

awesome events and learning 
here at Bentheim! Our 1st 

grade classes visited the ODC 
today (Friday). We also held 

our annual Hawk Walk today. 
THANK YOU to everyone who 

donated, collect money, 
counted money, volunteered, 
etc! We also kicked off Best 
Trek this week and we have 

had a ton of runners! We also 
had two special visits from 

Officer Joe Knapp and School 
Board President Craig 

Vanbeek. 

Oct. 7 - ½ Day of School
    Dismissal @ 11:45am
Oct. 17-19  PT Conferences
     Scholastic Book Fair
Oct. 20-21 No School



BEST Ticket 
Winners

We held our first BEST ticket drawing last week and the following students’ names 
were drawn:

Young Fives/Kindergarten - Levi Troost 3rd Grade - Sadie Schutter
1st Grade - Eliyannah Greydanus 4th Grade - Charlie Sloothaak
2nd Grade - Lucy VanNorden Overall Winner - Jeremiah Dirkse



Parent Teacher Conferences

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held the week of
Oct. 17-19.  Discussions between parents are teachers 
are never limited to just that week.  Parents may 

schedule a time that works best for them by calling our 
office at 269-751-5335 or by clicking on this link:

Bentheim Elementary Parent Teacher 
Conferences

Follow the instructions to set up a conference for each 
of your children.  If you have any questions, please feel 

free to contact the office at 269-751-5335.

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Bentheim_Elem_School
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Bentheim_Elem_School


Picture Day is coming on 
Thursday, Oct. 6.  Order forms 
were sent home with all 
students earlier this week.  
Pictures can be ordered online 
or by returning this form on 
picture day.

Picture Day!



We will be having SPIRIT WEEK Oct. 10-14.  Each day has a 
special theme.  

Monday:  Red/White/Blue Day (Columbus Day)
Tuesday:  Pajama Day

Wednesday:  Wacky Wednesday
Thursday:  Favorite Shirt Day

Friday:  Black & Gold Day (Hamilton’s Homecoming)



Hawk Walk 2022 - Final numbers are in and we raised $13,101.50 through donations and sponsorships.  Thank you everyone 
for your support of this fundraiser.  Check out more pictures on our Facebook page! It was a beautiful day to WALK!!



VICTORY DAY!!!

Come join us in the 
student section to cheer 

on the children with 
special needs!





BEST Trek kicked off this week Monday.  
Look at all those smiles!!!



SUMMARY OF PTO MEETING 9/19/22
Next PTO Meeting: Monday, 10/17 @ 7:00pm

The PTO is interested in 
doing what they can to 
support teachers with 
an additional field trip 
beyond the educational 
one provided by the 
school district.  More 
discussion will follow.

The PTO is anticipating 
working with Homestead 
Tees in Hamilton to offer 
families an opportunity to 

purchase spirit wear. 10% 
of the proceeds will 
go towards the PTO.  
More information will 
be coming soon.

The PTO is planning on 
hosting a Roller Skating 
Event at Rollxscape 
Skating Center in Holland 
in November.  More 
details will be coming 
soon.
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Hamilton’s Got Talent
Auditions Friday, Oct. 7

The registration 
link is in the QR 

code 

ALL AGES & TALENTS 
WELCOME!!



News from the 
SLT (School Leadership Team)
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● Our school leadership team consists of 
Kate Dewys, Nancy Tasma, Hannah Stokes, 
Audrey Kloostra, Michelle Wis, and Jared 
Randall. Our parent contact for the SLT is 
Susan Lickley. 

● Last week our SLT had our annual TFI, 
which is the process we use to make sure 
we are running our BEST expectations and 
School Leadership Team properly. 

● Next Tuesday, our SLT will spend the day 
analyzing our reading and behavior data. 
Once we analyse the data, we will set 
reading and behavior goals for the entire 
building..





Do you have any questions?

jrandall@hamiltonschools.us
cschippe@hamiltonschools.us

269-751-5335

Thank you!
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